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Good evening Nick,

I hope you aren’t reading until Monday morning.
I just received a call from the school superintendent apparently we had an event in the south woods this afternoon
(Friday) it sounds like the school district is going to need to harden the fence line between the south woods and the
Shorecrest High School campus. I would like to chat about what that looks like and make sure the school district and
the city are on the same page; do you have a few minutes on Monday to discuss.

Thanks and have a great weekend.

Dan

Dan Stevens
425-407-2144
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